
COTMORE SURGERY PRACTICE NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 2023 

 

 
COVID BOOSTERS 
An Autumn booster of Covid 
Vaccination is available for our over 
65 patients and those classed as 
clinically vulnerable, if you haven’t 
received a call or a text inviting you 
and you think you may be elligble 
please call or ask at reception. 
 
 
 
Face Coverings 
 Staff may continue to wear face 
coverings, and patients who wish to 
do can request a mask from reception. 
 
 
 

FLU VACCINATIONS 
 
Our flu campaign is also in full flow and we will be 
delivering appointments from 23.9.2023 
If you haven’t already booked in for your free jab, please 
enquire at reception. 
 

 
 
 

Travel Clinic 
Travelling abroad this year, ask at Reception for details 

of our complete travel vaccination service 
 

LOCAL FOODBANK 
We are continuing to donate to local 
foodbanks. 
Anyone wishing to make a donation of 
dried or tinned goods, baby products, 
toiletries etc, please leave at 
reception. Your help is greatly 
appreciated by local people. 
Primary Care Network News 
To improve our communications 
Cotmore Surgery are installing a new 
telephone system in October, all 
patients will receive a text giving full 
details. 

STAFF CHANGES 
After 10 years Matthew has 
decided to pursue a new 
challenge, we wish him well in 
his new venture. 
 
We have a new member of Staff 
Lisa who will be joining us on a 
full time basis as part of our 
friendly reception team.  
Welcome Lisa we hope you 
have an enjoyable time at 
Cotmore. 

 
Over The Counter 
Medication 
Thank you for your 
co-operation as we 
participate in the ICB 
Scheme to reduce 
prescribing costs.  The 
scheme is on-going. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


